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Ms. June Fowler

BJC Health System

4901 Forest Park Avenue, Suite 1200
St. Louis, MO 63108

Dear Ms. Fowler:

November 14, 2017

Jacob Blaustein Building
165 East 56 Street

New York, NY 10022

T 212.751.4000

W ajc.org

Please know how grateful we are for the gift from BJC Health System of
$18,000 to AJC’s 2017 Campaign. Your partnership in AJC’s nonstop global

Jewish advocacy is deeply appreciated.

In these uncertain times, you can rely on AJC’s experienced, determined,
and sophisticated approach to helping build a brighter, more hospitable world.

Every day, we put to maximum use our unique global architecture and
extensive access at the highest levels. On six continents, we’re combating anti-
Semitism, fighting extremism, standing up for Israel and the Jewish people, and
championing the rights and dignity of all. Our impact is amplified by the highly

strategic vision that guides all our efforts.

We thank you for joining with us in pursuit of cherished values. It’s our

dedicated friends like you who make our work possible.

With all best wishes.

' I
Lo Mee s/
Julie Schair

ssociate Executive Director
Managing Director, Resource Development

$18,000 - St. Louis John D. Levy Huma Re‘lations Award Dinner - 11/10/2017

Please note that this is not a tax receipt. A tax-substantiation statement will be
sent following the end of the calendar year for all qualifying payments.



